
Date: 12/13/2024

To: State Agencies and Cooperative Members 

From:  ADOA - State Procurement Office

RE:  Status of BPM006242 – Audio & Video Professional & Commercial Equipment, Services and Rental

The State’s evaluation and award process is nearing completion for the solicitation of the new Audio and

Video Equipment and Services contracts. We anticipate the awards to be completed and contacts in

place by the end of the month, although it may be the first week of January before they are all finalized.

The current contact set expires on December 31, 2024. If your agency or department foresees an AV

need that may cross the last week of December and into the first part of January, you may wish to

consider issuing a Blanket PO under the current contract set to ensure any goods or services needed

during this transition time are not disrupted. Below is a list of the current contracts for your reference:

If you have any questions please reach out to Larry Woo, Statewide Procurement Manager-Technology,

at larry.woo@azdoa.gov or 480-828-3440.
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